

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Kindness in words creates confidence. Kindness in thinking creates profoundness. Kindness in giving creates love."

December 13, 2018

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As we move through Advent in preparation of Jesus' arrival practicing kindness is something we put a special emphasis on, here at St. Stan's School. It is something we strive to practice everyday so that everyone who enters the building has welcoming, safe and happy experience!

Next week we wind down our work so we can celebrate the birth of our Lord and for our much needed Christmas break! On December 18th at 7pm we will have our Christmas Show. It begins at 7pm. The front doors to the school will not open up till 6:45. Here are some reminders for the evening.

- 1. Students should be dressed up. No jeans, sweats or t-shirts.
- 2. Students should report to the bleachers and their homeroom teacher at 6:45 in grades K-8. Parents should take their children's coats with them to their seats so they do not get lost on the bleachers.
- Preschool students should report directly to the preschool room at 6:45, as soon as the preschool class is done with their performance parents should pick them up from the preschool room. Students are welcome to stay with their parents for the remainder of the program.
- 4. At the conclusion of the show parents should pick their children up from the bleachers. Teachers will not release students to find you.

Friday, December 21st is the last day of school before our break. (We return on Wednesday, January 2nd.) It is an early dismissal and there is <u>NO</u> aftercare. It is also a dress up day. To celebrate the Christmas holiday we ask students to dress up which means NO SNEAKERS, NO JEANS, NO T-SHIRTS, NO SWEATS!!! Students who wear any of the items listed will have their parents called to bring a change of clothes. At 9am we will go to Mass as a school and when we return the HSA provides a hot breakfast for our students. As always should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate contacting me.

In His Peace,
Elena Malinconico, Principal

SUPER SUNDAY CALENDAR RAFFLE

The St. Stan's HSA is now selling calendar raffle tickets. Don't miss your chance to win a weekly prize of \$100!

A winner will be picked every Sunday during the months of January through June.

Each calendar raffle costs \$20 and can be purchased on Saturdays and Sundays before/after Masses in the Church lobby or weekdays in the School/Parish Offices. They will also be available at Christmas bazaar.

For your convenience, if you would like one sent home with your child please contact the HSA.

AS PART OF YOUR. HSA COMMITMENT, EACH FAMILY IS REQUIRED TO PURCHASE or SELL ONE CALENDAR RAFFLE TICKET.

Make checks payable to St. Stan's HSA. Tickets will be on sale until the first drawing on January 1st 1:pm.

